
Pre-K Post 
December 13, 2024 

We have had a busy week. We missed Mrs. Davis; she has been home sick most of the 
week. We look forward to her return on Monday.  

This week, we combined our small groups and worked on geo board shapes, writing letters 
in shaving cream and learning about non-living and living things. We learned that living 
things eat, drink, breath and reproduce or in pre-k terms have babies. We learned that 
even trees and plants can make baby trees and plants. We did a lot of paper activities that 
required our scissor skills and reinforced what we have been learning. We read several 
great books: When the Monkeys Came Back, Growing Trees, Pablo’s Tree and Trees, Trees, 
Trees. I also told the story, A Bundle of Sticks. It is a great story about cooperation, our 
December character trait. Our emotion this week was happiness.  

Next week, we will have our holiday party on Thursday, December 19th. If you would like 
to contribute, we will need the following items for 13 students: 

 Juice boxes 
 A dessert (cupcakes or cookies) 
 Fruit 
 Carrot sticks 
 Pizza contributions for 2 cheese and 1 pepperoni. Approximately $40 

If you would like to send something, please e-mail me at norvellc@leonschools.net with 
what you’d like to contribute or let me know when I see you.  

Thank you for your support. 

Menu: 

M: chicken sandwich, tater tots, fruit and milk 

T: nachos, salad, fruit and milk 

W: yogurt, cheese, salad, fruit and milk 

TH: Pizza Party 

F: chicken nuggets, mac and cheese, broccoli, fruit and milk 

 

 



 

Dates to Remember: 

Winter Party December 19th 

Last day for this semester is December 20th 

Winter Break: December 23rd-January 3rd 

January 6th-7th Teacher Planning and Training Days 

January 8th Students Return 

 

Have a great weekend! 

                    
 


